
Title: More Exciting News Regarding InterVarsity 
 
April 10, 2023 
 
Greetings all, 
 
Just a quick note to share more exciting news regarding InterVarsity. 
 
First: InterVarsity is continuing to use the videos to provide more internal training for staff 
throughout the organization. And Peter Horton informs me that many more staff are now 
asking for training, after the dramatically positive IA ministry adventure at Urbana. 
Furthermore, this internal training requires nothing from the Immanuel Approach training fund. 

       
 
Second: Peter also informs me that InterVarsity-Canada and Cru (Campus Crusade for Christ) 
are now asking for Immanuel Approach training. 
 
Third: An increasing number of staff on campuses are getting training, using the Immanuel 
Approach with students, and reporting that students are getting good results -- experiencing 
the tangible, living, interactive, personal, life-giving presence of Jesus. 
 
Fourth: Campus staff are now also being encouraged to teach students how to use the initial 
steps in the process with each other. (The students won’t be doing trauma work with each 
other -- which I think is wise -- but they will be learning to use the first several steps in the 
process to help each other establish interactive connections with Jesus.) 
 
Fifth: InterVarsity has established a new policy that all new staff will receive at least one 
Immanuel session, as part of their onboarding training and preparation. 
 
Sixth: InterVarsity would like to have an IA ministry team at their next national staff conference 
(January 2024). This conference will be for all of the IVCF staff in the US, which will be about a 
thousand people, and their hope is to have a ministry team of 100+ so that each of the one 
thousand attendees can have an Immanuel session at some point during the conference. If this 
plan is finalized, they would like me to help with recruiting, preparing, and leading the team. 
 
And finally, end-of-year giving has enabled us to cover all of the expenses for 2023, which was 
a HUGE year! Thank you, thank you, thank you to those who have been contributing to the IA 
training fund! 
 
Blessings, 
 
Dr. Lehman/Karl 
 
 



Want to support the Lehman’s Immanuel Approach work?  Click here for more information: 
https://www.immanuelapproach.com/supporting-lehmans-immanuel-approach-work/ 
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